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DATE:  June 10, 2020 
 
TO: Adam R. Marin, PE, Regulatory Case Manager 

 CPS Energy | 145 Navarro San Antonio,  
Texas 78205 | MD: 100203 
Office: 210.353.2476  
armarin@cpsenergy.com 

 
FROM:  Sandeep Borkar, Director, Transmission Planning 
 
CC:  Lance Wenmohs, Manager, Siting and Certification 
 
SUBJECT: Scenic Loop Substation and Transmission Line Project 
 
Dear Mr. Marin, 
 
LCRA TSC is aware of CPS’s planned Scenic Loop substation and transmission line 
project and confirms that the project scope has been adequately coordinated. At the time 
of this communication LCRA TSC has identified protective relay setting changes at LCRA 
TSC’s Menger Creek Substation required to support the project scope. 
 
I look forward to continuing our coordination on the implementation of this project. 
 
Regards, 
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